
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M971212

January 9, 1998

MEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ON MILLSTONE, (SECY-97-
283), 9:00 A.M., FRIDAY, DECEMBER 12, 1997, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM,
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the licensee, the contractors for the independent corrective action verification programs (ICAVP) for units 2 and 3, the

independent contractor performing third party oversight of the employee concerns program, and the NRC staff on the progress in assessing readiness for

restart of the nuclear power reactors at the Millstone site.

The Commission agreed with the staff's recommendation to submit monthly reports to keep the Commission appraised of the licensee's progress in

preparing to restart the Millstone units. The next Commission briefing should be planned for the mid-February time frame.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense:1/30/98)

(EDO) (SECY Suspense:2/20/98)

As the Millstone units proceed toward their respective restarts, the staff should reassess and reallocate, as appropriate, the resources necessary to

conduct oversight of Millstone restart activities. Results from this reassessment should be reported to the Commission.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense:3/20/98)

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
OGC
CFO
CIO
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-17


